
 

Indian Public High School, RAK 
        

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/102                                  December 06, 2015 

 

Dear Parents,      

Sub:  Postponement of Juniors’ Day 

Please be informed that the JUNIORS’ DAY scheduled for Thursday, 10
th
 December 2015 has been 

postponed to Friday, 11
th
 December 2015. 

 

Your august presence will be solicited. 

  

Thank you                                    Anubha Nijhawan 

                   Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


